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Congratulations to Haiden Arnold on receiving his 

PBL medal which is the highest PBL award at OHPS.  

 

Congratulations also to Jordana Powyer (top R) and 

Jarvis Sullivan (R) who were awarded the PBL 

badge. The PBL badge is the 2nd highest PBL award 

at OHPS. 

Students from the Support Classes enjoyed a fun day last week, playing various 

sports. This event was held at SportsWorld. Students were able to demonstrate 

lots of different skills in many different formats.  

mailto:oranahts-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Term 3 - 2024 

 Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

10 

23 24 
11am - 12.40 5H, 5N, 
5S & 5/6B Wild Robot 
movie 

25 
Yr 5 Canberra Excursion 

26 
Yr 5 Canberra Excursion 

27 
Yr 5 Canberra Excursion 
9am Playgroup 
Last day of Term 3 

Term 4 - 2024 

 Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

1 
October 

14 
Students and staff 
return for Term 4 

15 16 
 

17 
Ear Bus  
9amYr 3 Wellington 
Caves excursion 

18 
9am Playgroup 
 

2 

21 22 23 24 25 
K-2 Sport Event 
3-6 Assembly 2pm 

3 
Oct/
Nov 

28 
9.30am - 2.45pm 
Kindergarten 
Teddy Bears Picnic 

29 30 31 1 
9am Playgroup 
11.40 - 12pm K-2 Assembly 

4 

4 5 6 7 8 
9am Playgroup 
FETE 
 

Message from the P & C,  
 
A massive thankyou to everyone that baked or delivered food to sell for our canteen at our 
School Athletics Carnival at Barden Park.  
  
Events like these cannot go ahead without our lovely canteen ladies and the help of           
volunteers and donations. We made a profit of $1,800.00 for the day! Which is amazing! 
  
Thank you also to our team of amazing volunteers who helped out with our recent Father’s 
Day stall. We made a profit of $1,760.00 which is also fantastic! 
  
We cant wait to work with some more keen volunteers on our upcoming OHPS Fete in No-
vember … so stay tuned! 
  
Thank you OHPS P & C  

If you have a child, or know of a child, starting school next year, please contact the school office on 6884 9188, 

or call into the office on Oak St as soon as possible.  

Enrolments for 2025, in all years are being accepted. 

Click this link for further information, or to complete an online enrolment - Enrolment - Orana Heights Public School 

(nsw.gov.au)     

https://oranahts-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://oranahts-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html


 

Last Tuesday afternoon, the whole school 

participated in a games afternoon,               

competing against staff in some games.  

The whole school PBL acknowledgment 

occurs when the oak tree in the hall is full 

of oak leaves from the classrooms.               

Students are awarded stickers in the        

playground when they exhibit PBL                

behaviour which are added to their          

classroom leaf.  



Oakey’s News   

Congratulations to Lola Behsman and Leon 
Palmer for correctly creating possible array 
combinations for sharing 56 sultanas  
 

    Oakey’s Week 10 Challenge 
Charity 

We have just raised money for Jump Rope for Heart at OHPS.  There are lots of charities who support 
health, wellbeing, animals, developing countries, etc.  If you had the opportunity to create your own charity in the 
future, what cause you support and why?  Think of a name for your charity, what the role of your charity is and how it 
supports your chosen cause.  Post your entry with your name and class in the library by Friday.  

Congratulations to the following  

Award Winners   

Honour Awards 
 
 

Alakade O'Brien   Amira Abid   Archie Corby   Ariah Triplett x 4   Ava Behsman  
Ava Peckham   Beau Wright x 3  Benji-Ray  Cameron x 5  Billie-Mae Boden x 3  Brody Adamson 
Brooke Pearce x 3   Charlotte Spence  Charlotte Gibson   Chelsea Green   Cooper Ronayne 
Dannika Smith x 4   Eliza Cheney   Esme Harris x 2   Evelynn Bermingham  Franki Williams 
Hannah Wilkinson   Georgia Daly  Henry Rathbone x 2   Imogen McAnally   Isabella Grant  

Jemma Tink x 2   Joey Howard   Jordana Powyer x 4   Lachlan Merchant   Layke Wright  
Lewis Baldwin   Liam Tasker   Lila Crawford   Lily Grant x 2   Logan Sargent  
Lucas  Webb x 2   Maci-Lee Riley  Madalyn Smith x4   Maddison Bernard x 3  Maeci Rhodes x 3 
Mathew Spence   Noah Hyde   Patrick Daly    Piper Johnston   Poppy Russell  

Robert Peters   Sam Boxall   Ruby-Mae Sandry   Tyler Smith x 3   Xavier Hughes 
 
 

Distinction Awards 
Benji-Ray Cameron  Sam Boxall   Jedd Oliver    Maddison Bernard   Matilda Smith 
Jordana Powyer   Maeci Rhodes  Brody Adamson   Billie-Mae Boden   Chayse Jackson 
Georgia Daly   Kaytlyn Oliver  Madalyn Smith   Kensington Davis   Mack Goodwin  

Ariah Triplett 

Have a safe and wonderful holiday. 

We look forward to seeing your smiling faces  

on Monday October 14.  



Year 1 and Year 2 enjoyed visiting Burrendong Dam last week. They trav-

elled by bus to Burrnedong Dam and returned by train from Wellington. 

They learnt about the local environment and why dams are an important 

infrastructure and water is an valuable resource.  



Thank you to everyone who 

participated and raised  

money for this amazing 

cause.  

So many skipping 

skills were on           

display. 

Skipping is lots of fun! 


